
US 1 IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $3.8 million contract to Community Asphalt 

Corp. for improvements along US 1 from Broward Boulevard to NE 17th Way in Fort Lauderdale. Construction 

will begin July 10, 2015 and will be completed by Summer 2016.  
 

Project Improvements 
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway within the project limits 
 Upgrading sidewalks and ramps to meet ADA requirements 
 Repairing, adjusting, and replacing drainage structures throughout the project limits  
 Upgrading the existing traffic signals to mast arm signals at the Sunrise Boulevard, NE 15th Street, and NE 

17th Way intersections 
 Installing a new signalized pedestrian crossing at NE 16th Terrace 
 Upgrading all existing pedestrian signals to countdown timers 
 Installing a video detection system at Broward Boulevard and US 1 
 Upgrading signs and pavement markings throughout the project limits, including sharrows (share the road 

arrows) to the outside lane in each direction within the project limits 
 Creating an Alternative Bike Route along local streets parallel to Sunrise Boulevard and through Holiday Park 

by adding sharrow pavement markings and signage  along  N Victoria Park Road, NE 11th Street, N Flagler 

Drive,  G. Harold Martin Drive,  NE 9th Street,  NE 18th Avenue, NE 9th Place, and NE 20th Avenue 
 

Traffic Impact 

The contractor anticipates working Mondays through Fridays. Drainage and paving operations will be performed 

at night in order to minimize traffic impacts. 
 

No lane closures will occur during peak hours as follows: 
 Northbound US 1—noon to 7 p.m. 
 Southbound US 1—8 a.m. to 9 a.m. 
 Eastbound Sunrise Boulevard—noon to 7 p.m. 
 Westbound Sunrise Boulevard—8 a.m. to 9 a.m. and noon to 8 p.m.  

 

Public Meeting 

July 8, 2015   |   6 p.m. to 8 p.m.  

The Galleria Mall 

Upper level near Dillard’s 

2414 E Sunrise Blvd 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304  
 

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 

display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 

family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 

translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email diglesias@corradino.com.  

For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  
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